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Kindly forward to Mayor and Councilmembers - thank you!

From Angela Ford
Date Mon 6/2/2025 5:12 PM
To Mary Gourley <mgourley@cityofsebastopol.gov>

Dear Mayor Zollman and Councilmembers Maurer, Hinton, McLewis and Carter:

I am writing to support the funding and installation of a bathroom facility at the Luther Burbank Experimental Farm.
As a city park, it certainly merits such a facility.

I hope you will support this budget item with your "yes" vote tomorrow, June 3rd. 

Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Angela Ford
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